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         Friday 5th January 2024 
 

 
 Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope this letter finds you well-rested and rejuvenated after the festive season. I 
want to extend a warm welcome back to all our children and their families. 
 
The start of a new term is always an exciting time. It has been a delight to see the children returning 
to school with such enthusiasm and eagerness to learn. This week, we have focused on settling back 
into our routines, and many classes have begun a new Enquiry. Please visit the school website for 
more information about what your child will be learning this term and for details on homework. 
 
Looking ahead, we have a variety of exciting activities planned for Term 3, including NSPCC Number 
Day (February 2nd) and Safer Internet Day (February 6th). Year 6 will also be heading off on camp at 
the end of the term – fingers crossed it’s stopped raining by then! Next week, we will be sending 
out information about the upcoming Quiz Night on February 2nd. Make sure you get yourself a 
table for the famous Mr. Walker quiz. It is always a fun night with lots of prizes. 
 
Other reminders: 
 
Beginning of the Day: School starts at 8:45 am, and all children should be in the playground by this 
time. Teachers have activities planned from 8:45 am, so late arrivals often miss important 
information about the day, which can be upsetting for some children. If you are struggling in the 
morning, we do have space in our very popular breakfast club – speak to a member of the office 
team or look on the website for more information. 
 
Uniform: We have clear uniform expectations, which can be found on the website. Please ensure 
that children are not wearing sports jumpers and leggings on non-PE days. If you are struggling with 
cost of uniform, please speak to a member of staff. 
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Bikes and Scooters: We love to see children riding bikes and scooters to school, and I know that 
Santa delivered some more this Christmas. When riding these, children should be wearing a helmet. 
We have had a couple of incidents recently where children have been hurt when not wearing a 
helmet. 
 
The newsletter will resume as usual next week. Thank you for your continued support and 
cooperation. 
 
Here's to a fantastic start to the new year! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Daniel Webster 
Headteacher 
 


